Mark Wasley 310 N Main St Dodgeville, WI 53533 3/6/2023

Greg Lee City of Dodgeville 100 E Fountain St Dodgeville, WI 53533

Dear Greg:

I am writing to notify you of my upcoming retirement. My last day as the Street Department Foreman at the City of Dodgeville will be Monday, May 1, 2023.

I'd like to thank the City of Dodgeville for all the opportunities I've had while working here over the last 35 years. While I won't miss getting called in for water breaks, trees across the road, or icy intersections, I will miss the many wonderful people I've gotten to work with.

I'd also like to personally thank you for your support and guidance as my supervisor.

Please let me know how I can help make the transition following my retirement as smooth as possible.

Sincerely,

Mark Wasley

Street Department Foreman

Mar Warly